
Mission Statement 

The North Yarmouth Planning Board is a volunteer board composed of members of the North Yarmouth community. 
The Board is charged with reviewing applications for development within the town and making decisions by applying the  

Town of North Yarmouth Land Use Ordinance and applicable State of Maine Statutes. 
In addition to application review, the Planning Board periodically reviews the Land Use Ordinance and recommends 

 changes to support the Comprehensive Plan and foster sustainable development.  The goal is to keep North Yarmouth a safe,  
peaceful, healthful, attractive, and economically successful community. 

Applicants can expect efficient, fair, thoughtful, impartial decisions and respectful treatment by all members of the Board. 
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 Planning Board Workshop 

Agenda 
May 20, 2021 – 6:30 to 8:00 PM 

Remote Business Meeting 
 

ZOOM REMOTE MEETING LINK IS POSTED ON THE 

PLANNING BOARD CALENDAR EVENT 

 

 
 

 
1. Solar Advisory Committee Recommendations 
2. Adult Use Marijuana Ordinances Discussion  
3. Other Ordinance Discussion 

 

 

https://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/2018_land_use_ordinanceupdate.pdf
https://www.northyarmouth.org/code-enforcement-office/pages/comprehensive-plan

